INTERNATIONAL GEOPHYSICAL YEAR EXPEDITION

TELEPHONE ABBEY 7730 4, MILLBANK,
ExT. 277
LONDON S.W.1.
OUR REF.:

YouRr REF.:

7th May, 1959.

Dear #Mrs. Artz,

Thank you so much for your lLetter, 1 assure youa 1t was a
great pleasure for me to pbring the few parcels back from Gordon
gla

and 1 was very d to learn you werc so plcasea with the gifts.

l do hope you will be coming to dngland to meet Gordon, if
you do I shall certainly loox forward to seeiag you and it
would be nice 1L Geoff and Daphne could come as well,

All the luas are back now, inclualng the five you met, and
by thls time next year will, 1 suppose, be scattcred to the four
winds but you never Know, some might still be arouand.

Anyway, do let me know 11 you are comlag over as L snouid
certainly like to see Gordon agaln and perhaps we could arrange

something betwecn us,
75“*' 4&~C‘+&4;

i

Mrs. P. Artsg,
Harcourt Hotel,
Brighton Bcach,
Durban,

South Africa



